
Message from Ms. Keener 
REPORT CARDS – SECOND QUARTER 
It’s hard to believe but the end of the second quarter 
is just around the corner! Your child’s report card will 
be sent home on Friday, December 16th! 
 

EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS  
Our next Earthquake Drill is scheduled for Thursday, 
December 16th. We practice, “Drop, Cover, Hold On!” 
Lakeshore’s Crisis Response Team will be meeting 
with Lowell HS Emergency Preparedness Team on 
Friday, December 2nd to coordinate planning in the 
event of an actual emergency. This information and 
planning will be shared in future Paw Print Press 
publications, at PTA and SSC meetings. Please 
check the Paw Print Press or PTA Redbook for dates 
and times of upcoming meetings!  
 

“Change brings opportunity.” 
Nido Quebein 

 

Don't forget to use Scrip for your 
holiday shopping 
Scrip order forms are going home today and are due 
back on December 8; you should receive your scrip 
cards on December 14. New Merchant Alert: Groupon 
can now be ordered through scrip.  Best return to the 
PTA: For every See's candy voucher purchased the 
PTA receives 20% back. Some merchants are 
increasing their donation contributions for the holidays. 
Order forms can also be downloaded from the PTA 
website - forms and documents link.  

 

THIS WEEK! 
Friday, December 2nd 
Disco Bingo Night at Lakeshore 
6:30 – 8:00 PM, Lakeshore Community Room 
Raffle prize winners will be announced. 
 

Wednesday, December 7th 
PTA Meeting 
6:30 – 8:00 PM 
 

Monday, December 12th 
School Site Council Meeting 
6:30 – 8:00 PM 
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The Paw Print Press is sent home to Lakeshore families 
every Wednesday. If you have something you’d like to 
include in next week’s Paw Print Press, please email it to 
pawprintnews@yahoo.com by Friday evening. 

Donate to the SF Food Bank 
The SF Food Bank donation barrel is located inside 
Lakeshore’s front entrance. The most needed foods 
are: tuna, canned meat, cereal, peanut 
butter, beans, rice, pasta, soups & stews, 100% 
fruit juice, canned fruits & vegetables.  And please 
remember: NO GLASS containers. 

Disco Bingo Night Is This Friday! 
 

Come support Lakeshore and BOOGIE DOWN at 
one the FUNKIEST bingo nights ever. It’s Disco 
Bingo Night at Lakeshore! The Lakeshore staff will 
host a FUNKY night of fun. Play bingo. Wear your 
grooviest threads! Viva Disco! 
 

Friday, December 2, 2011 
6:30-800 PM in the Community Room 

$1 per bingo board 
Can you dig it? 

 

And don’t forget: Lakeshore Raffle Prizes will be 
awarded on the same night!!!! Whoo-Hoo!!!! 
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